
The Orienteering meet on 30 July was held on part of the Long Lake S.E. map. A warm 

evening was in store for the approximately 30 participants who turned out.  

The courses were designed to be a Middle Distance style with 6 different levels of difficulty. 

Mary Ann Anabel tried out her Orienteering skills on the Beginner Course. Nalia Turcotte 

had the best time on the Intermediate Course, while Philippa McNeil was quickest on the 

Short Advanced Course. Darren Holcombe bested the Advanced Course, while Colin 

Abbott zipped around the Expert Course in under 30 minutes. 

Special thanks to Afan Jones, who was the controller for the courses and helped so much 

with the setup. Forest Pearson organized and provided electronic timing for the meet. 

Thanks also to Barbara Scheck, Wendy Nixon, Grant Abbott, Bob Sagar and Dave Hildes for 

help with registration and setup. Bruce McLean was the Course Designer.  

The next meet is on 6 August in Hillcrest. 


